
 

Term 1 Newsletter 
Week 8, 2024  
 

Upcoming Dates 
Term 1 

Week 8:  
● Harmony Day. Excursion to 

the Woolgoolga temple 
21/03/24 

● No swimming on Thursday 
21/03/24 

● Harmony Day Parent/Carers 
afternoon tea - at school 
22/03/24 

Week 9:  
● Crazy/creative Hat Show 

27/03/24 
● Swimming 28/03/24 
● Good Friday Public Holiday 

29/03/24 
Week 10:  

● Easter Monday Public 
Holiday 01/04/23 

● 2024 Camp Expression of 
Interest note due 
02/04/2024 

● Swimming 04/04/23 
Week 11:  
● Orara Valley Cross country 

Nana Glen 09/04/24 
● Swimming 11/04/23 
● Last Day of Term 1  

12/04/23 

 

Principal Message 

Thank you to our families for taking 
part in our 2024 parent survey. This 
information is used as part of our 
annual school reflection and helps 
inform our planning.  

 

I am pleased to announce that we 
will be participating in the Anxiety 
Project for the next 2 years.  

The Anxiety Project is a whole-
school community approach to 
managing anxiety and building 
resilience in NSW primary school 
students. 

I am attending a training session in 
Sydney on Monday so I can be 
trained to support all our staff and 
parents in the implementation of 
this project.  

Harmonie Ricketts 

Principal 



 

Lowanna Red News 

In Lowanna Red this week the 
students have been working on 
their masterpiece for the annual 
Cedar and Steam art exhibition, 
organised by the Glenreagh 
Museum. This year the theme is 
waterways, so with the combination 
of the students' photographs from 
the excursion to Nana Creek and 
their new abstract skills, their 
artworks will certainly stand out 
from the crowd. They look amazing! 

Melissa Pfeiffer 

Lowanna Blue News 

Lowanna Blue has been busy with 
music and cooking. With potatoes 
direct from the school garden, the 
students cleaned, cooked and 
mashed them to enjoy with 
sausages.  

In music the students have been 
learning about pitch, rhythm and 
beat. They enjoyed the interactive 
activities on the ‘touch board’. 



 

 

Barb Eipper 

From the office 

A calendar has been added to the 
School Bytes Parent Portal for our 
families that include upcoming 
events and important dates for our 
school. I hope everyone finds this 
useful. 

An expression of interest for 
Lowanna Blue to attend camp at 
Cascade this year in Term 3 went 

out yesterday. This note is to be 
returned to the office by the 2nd of 
April 2024. 

Lauren Latter  

 

 

 

 

 

 


